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       617-969-3130         

Ellen Weiss, Director                        

ellenweiss@bascp.org 

 Christie Beaulieu,                

K-1 Stars Coordinator        

christieb@bascp.org 

 Jason Chu,                        

2-3 Comets Coordinator    

jasonchu@bascp.org  

 Alan Pedersen,                 

4-5 Ozone Coordinator      

alanpedersen@bascp.org 

 Will Chamberland,    

Enrichment Coordinator/

Billing                            

willchamberland@bascp.org 

Confirmation Letters  
Confirmation letters for next year’s enrollment will be sent to families on May 15th by 

USPS mail. If your child has been accepted, you will also receive a bill for September 

2019, which is due June 1. Be sure to get this payment in as it is what secures your 

child’s slot for the 2019-2020 school year. If you have any question please call Ellen at 

617-969-3130.   Thank you for your patience.   

 

Last Day of School  
The last day of school this year is Tuesday June 18th.  

BASCP will be open from 12:00pm-3:00pm.  

 

BASCP’s 7th Annual Children vs. Adults Basketball Game and Ice Cream Social 

Calling all Adults!!!!!  Dust off your basketball sneakers and begin practicing your ball 

skills because we need you on Thursday, June 6th at 5:00pm to take on the children in a 

game of basketball.  The game will be followed by a delicious ice cream social.  

    

Donations of Water and Snacks Needed for Spring Fling 

Once again BASCP is looking for donations of water and snacks to sell at the Spring 

Fling on Sunday, May 19.  All proceeds from the sale will go to the Cliff Cohen Tuition 

Assistance Program.  This program financially helps families whose children might not 

otherwise be able to attend BASCP.  Please drop off all donations in the BASCP office 

by Wednesday, May 15. 

Spring Fling Help Needed 

Do you have a half an hour to spare?  We are in 

need of volunteers to help sell waters and snacks 

at the Spring Fling the benefit the Cliff Cohen 

Tuition Assistance Program.  We will have vol-

unteer sign ups by the Sign Out Book.   



In April, your children did a great job working on their goals to be more active, drink more 

water, and eat more vegetables. We’ll continue to encourage this healthy behavior and add 

another challenge: keep the Earth healthy. Ozone students have already begun to find ways 

to reduce BASCP’s use of plastic. 

Now that it’s May, what are we going to do? Road Trip! The Ozone will be taking a figura-

tive Road Trip Across the USA. Monica will introduce students to historic artists from all 

over the country as she challenges them to use different styles and techniques to create their 

own art. Additionally, Helena and Andrew will have your students building, playing, and 

creating based on places including the UN, Hollywood, Hawaii, the Mississippi River, and 

Salem, Massachusetts.  You can guess what these activities will be or check out the activity 

calendar posted in the Ozone. 

Come cruise with the Comets and Satellites as we truck along with May’s theme of “Road 

Trip USA!”  We will be staring off our trip in New England and making our way through 

the Northeast, then to the Northwest, down to the Southwest, across to the Southeast and 

finally Bangin’ a U-ey back to B-ahston!  We’ll also be hitting up our friends in Alaska 

and the Hawaiian Islands.  Some of the activities include Making New England Lighthous-

es, building monuments, playing horse shoes, Name that Musical Region, Alaskan Totem 

Poles, and USA trivia!  We’ll also be transforming the room to capture our exciting travels 

across the states.  Weekly themed quizzes will highlight the regions of the USA.  Check 

the enrichment binder for new opportunities and trips! 

4-5 Ozone 

K Extended Day 

2-3 Comets 

K-1 Stars 

Kindergarten Extended Day is hitting the road for our May theme of Road Trip U.S.A.! We 

will be celebrating the many different features of the many different areas of this country--

from creating New York City Skyscrapers to exploring the alien lore of New Mexico! We 

are also excited to announce this year's Kindergarten Extended Day graduation dates: Group 

B graduation will be Wednesday, June 12th at 2:00 pm. Group A graduation will be Thurs-

day, June 13th at 2:00 pm. Graduation ceremonies will take place in our BASCP freeplay 

room in the basement. Families are invited to attend, but we understand that it is not always 

possible--we always work hard to take pictures of all students so we can share them with 

families who are unable to join us! As always, feel free to reach out to me with any ques-

tions or concerns!  

Our bags are packed, we're ready to go--on a Road Trip across the U.S.A.! The K-1 Stars will 

be starting in the Northeast with activities like Northeast Sports Memorabilia with Bryan; 

we'll be moving on to the Northwest with activities like Famous Landmarks with Brandon. 

From there, we'll be in the Southwest to learn about artists like Georgia O'Keefe for Robin's 

Southwestern artists activity. Finally, we'll be in the Southeast making alligator/crocodile 

puppets with Fran! We cannot wait to "travel" with all our wonderful K-1 students!  



Enrichment & Billing 
May 2019 
 

Enrichment: 
Thank you to all our families who participated in our 24rth annual Heart Heroes fund raiser which raised money for the 
American Heart Association. Your efforts make BASCP a valued contributor to the American Heart Association’s many 
contributions to the fight against heart disease.   

Please keep an eye out for the following events and sign ups. 
 
K-1 Stars 

 
Comets 

 
Ozone 

 
 
Thank you as always and feel free to contact me with any questions regarding enrichment or billing. 
William Chamberland 
Email: willchamberland@bascp.org 

When: Where: Time: Event 

Thursday, 5/2 Free Play 4:00-5:00pm Mobile Mad Makers Lab 
Tuesday, 5/14 Boston Children’s Museum 1:00-5:00pm (Rescheduled) Field Trip 

Friday, 5/17 Free Play 4:00-5:00pm Mobile Mad Makers Lab 

Tuesday, 5/21 LegoLand 1:00-5:00pm (Rescheduled) Field Trip 

Thursday, 5/30 Millennium Park 3:30-5:30pm Field Trip 

When: Where: Time: Event 

Friday, 5/3 Free Play 4:00-5:00pm Mobile Mad Makers Lab 

Tuesday, 5/7 Newton Centre Playground 1:00-3:00pm Field Trip 

Thursday, 5/16 Free Play 4:00-5:00pm Mobile Mad Makers Lab 

Tuesday, 5/21 LegoLand 1:00-5:00pm (Rescheduled) Field Trip 

When: Where: Time: Event 

Wednesdays In May Mad Makers Lab 4:00-5:00pm Arduino Robotics 

Friday, 5/10 JP Licks 3:30-5:30pm Field Trip 

Tuesday, 5/14 Boston Children’s Museum 1:00-5:00pm (Rescheduled) Field Trip 

Tuesday, 5/28 ICA 1:00-5:00pm Field Trip 

Friday, 5/31 Ozone 4:00-5:00pm Mobile Mad Makers Lab 


